
 

 

To:      Medicare DualChoice Providers   
 From:      IEHP – Provider Relations    
 Date:          December 30, 2014  

Subject:   Mandatory 2015 IEHP DualChoice Model of Care Annual Training  

 
 
The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid (CMS) require all contracted medical Providers to receive 
training on the IEHP DualChoice Model of Care. In compliance with this requirement Inland Empire 
Health Plan (IEHP) Medicare Providers must complete the 2015 IEHP DualChoice Model of Care 
Annual Training by January 31st, 2015. 
 
The 2015 IEHP DualChoice Model of Care Annual Training can be accessed via the following link: 
https://ww3.iehp.org/en/providers/educational-opportunities/model-of-care/ 
 
Providers must review the computer base training and submit the attestation form to:  

Inland Empire Health Plan 
Attn: Provider Relations Department 

P.O. Box 1800 
Rancho Cucamonga, CA  91729-1800 

Fax:  (909) 296-3550 

 
 

If you have any questions please contact the Provider Relations Team at (909) 890-2054.  

https://ww3.iehp.org/en/providers/educational-opportunities/model-of-care/

